
Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29
Water System Infrastructure Community Meeting

Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29, Malibu, invites you to attend
a community meeting to discuss proposed water system improvements.
The proposed project will enhance fire safety and local water system
reliability.

The work areas are located along several streets, including sections of
Serra Road, Sweetwater Mesa Road, the intersection of Palm Canyon Lane
and Serra Road, and Pacific Coast Highway, as shown on the map below.

PROJECT LIMITS

WHEN: Tuesday, June 4, 2019, at 6 p.m.
WHERE: Multipurpose Room at Malibu City Hall

23825 Stuart Ranch Road, Malibu, CA 90265

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Visit our website: www.lacwaterworks.org

Send an e-mail: waterworksprojects@dpw.lacounty.gov
Call: Project Manager, Eduardo Maguino at (626) 300-3318


